
 
Dear Homeowners,  
 
The results of the first Weatherby Homeowner's survey are available 
on the Weatherby Estates website at www.weatherbyestates.org . If 
you do not have access to the internet, please call Becky Fox at 360-
863-9614 or Tawna Wilsey at 360-805-4909 and they will make 
arrangements to have a hard copy of the survey delivered to you. The 
Board will be discussing the results of the survey in more detail at an 
upcoming Special HOA meeting. Stay tuned for more details. 
 
Best regards,  
 
Weatherby Estates HOA  
 
 



 

 
 

 


